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Tax Reform: State and Local Impact
On May 16, 2019, John A. Biek presented on “Tax Reform: 
State and Local Impact” at the 38th Annual Federal Tax 
Institute, hosted by the Chicago-Kent College of 
Law. The presentation covered the potential state and 
local income tax implications of the 2018 federal tax 
reform provisions having the most significant impact on 
organizations.

Click here to learn more about this event.
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